October 1, 2013

To: Petersburg Assembly Members

b/Fr: Kathy O’Rear, Borough Clerk

Re: Permission to Place a Posting Board at Papke’s Landing

The Borough has received written permission from the Alaska Department of
Natural Resources, with concurrence from the local Department of
Transportation, to place a posting board on the uplands adjacent to the dock
at Papke’s Landing. The approval was granted by an August 7, 2013 Letter
of Non-Objection listing six terms/conditions for the use of the land.
Permission to use the area for a posting board is for a 10 year period.

The posting board will be made by Petersburg School District along with
other borough signs being constructed this fall. The board’s construction
completion date and ultimate installation are not known at this time. The
board will be installed, maintained, and postings made, by borough
personnel, either through the Parks & Recreation; Public Works or
Community Development departments in conjunction with other work that

may be performed in the area. It must be understood that this posting
board will not always carry timely postings due to its location.

It is estimated that the annual cost to maintain the board and provide
personnel for as frequent as possible posting will be about $1,000. Cost to
construct and erect the sign is estimated at $750.00.

Please note, resolution #2013-22, allows for the Assembly to order the
posting board be removed if it becomes an attractive nuisance or is
vandalized.



